
NOTICE 

 

Due to Holiday declared by Govt of West Bengal on 30th March 2022 

the Scheduled Interview of 30th March 2022 for Ph.D in Education 

has been shifted to 1st April 2022 at 11 A.M. 

Candidates whose Interview was due on 30th March 2022 are 

requested to appear for their Interviews on 1st April 2022 at 11 AM 

with all relevant documents (Original and Xerox) including the Ph.d 

Application FORM. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                S/d 
                                                                                                                                              Head  
                                                                                                                                Department of Education 
                                                                                                                                                    C.U 


